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1 have received your Notice of Public Hearings dated 4 November 2004

“already submitted to your office my professional critique about the 1

| p
Herman Médwin

OCEANAC MEDWIN ’ PHONE No. : 831 625 1775 Nov. 10 2004 11:45AM Po1

HERMAN MEDWIN, Ph.D. CONSULTANT IN ACOUSTICS

FELLOW, GULD MEDALIST, 8nd PAST PRESIDENT ) Bd. Cen.. INETITUTE OF NOISE CONTROL ENGINEERING

ACOURTICAL SOCIETY OF AMERICA

Thomas A. McCue, Scnior Planner 10 Nov 04
Monterey County Planning and Building Inspection Department

FAX 831-384-3261 '

Dear Mr. McCue:

about the Pebble Beuch Company’s “Del Monte Forest Prescrvation and

Development Plan” to be held 18 November. As you know, I have

acoustics and noisc control items in the Pebble Beach Corporation Plan.

I continue to stand ready to assist your ofﬁce on these topics (pro-bono)

- Just call me when you need me.

// L

Sincerely, .
. rr,/

/
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OCEAN ACOUSTICS ASSOCIATES
4021 SUNRIDGE ROAD, SUITE A » . E-Malt: oceanac@mbay.net
PEBBLE BEACH, CALIFORNIA, 93953 PHONE/FAX 831.625-1776

. AUX.PHONE  831-624-1775
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